
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

31 January 2024 
 
Dear Student name, 
 
RE: Alumni Guide 
 
As you receive your mock exam results and start to focus on what you need to do in 
the run up to the summer examinations I just wanted to take the opportunity to offer 
some encouragement to you. I’m sure you’ll take the opportunity to attend the 
intervention sessions that staff will kindly run and that you’ll be working hard in lessons. 
I want to reassure you that there is lots of time that you can use to secure the outcomes 
that you hope to achieve. 
 
As a source of inspiration, please find enclosed with this letter our Alumni guide, which 
looks at just a few of the destinations and careers that some of our students have gone 
on to over the years. We have hundreds more of these kinds of stories and hopefully 
they show the sort of things that you can aspire to, once you have secured the best 
GCSE results possible. I am looking forward to working with you in the Sixth Form, 
helping to secure you the future destination that you are hoping for so that you 
eventually find your way into the pages of a publication like this! 
 
Your GCSEs can really help you lay the foundations needed to progress in the future 
and I wish you all the best with your preparations for the summer. Later in the year I 
will send further information out regarding our transition process for Year 11 applicants 
to the Sixth Form. Meanwhile, if you have any questions regarding the Sixth Form, 
subject choices, or your preparation for study here, please don’t hesitate to contact 
me at darren.andrews@driffieldschool.org.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr D Andrews 
Head of Sixth Form 
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